
1. Review a sample ballot. Decide who you will

vote for and learn about statewide initiatives on

the ballot. Request a sample ballot from your

County Circuit Clerk.

2. Do you know where your voting
precinct/poll  is located? If you voted in the last

presidential election, it will likely be the same

place. You can call your County Circuit Clerk to

confirm your voting location.

Help those in your family who can't go to

the poll in person by calling your County

Circuit Clerk  to request a mail-in ballot!

BE PREPARED: MAKE A PLAN TO

VOTE ON TUESDAY, NOV. 3

Contact MLICCI's Roberta Avila for additional help at (228) 229-8552 or
ravila@mschildcare.org.  Learn more at mschildcare.org/voting-project-2020/ and
www.sos.ms.gov/elections-voting/.

MSCHILDCARE.ORG/VOTING-PROJECT-2020
(228) 229-8552

MISSISSIPPI LOW-INCOME CHILD CARE INITIATIVE

3. Go to the Polls on Tuesday, Nov. 3:
What time will you get to the polls? Voting polls

are open from 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. Be prepared for

possible long lines at the voting poll/precinct.

Take water, a snack, and a folding chair if you

can't stand for long periods of time. Once you get

in line, stay in line and don't be discouraged if the

line is long.  Once you are in line, the polls must

remain open until everyone in line has voted.


